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June 3-5, 2019 : Ambassador’s visit to Malanje Province of Angola 

 
Ambassador Srikumar Menon undertook a local tour of Malanje province from 
3-5 June 2019. During the visit Ambassador had a meeting with the Governor of 
Malanje Mr. Norberto Fernandes dos Santos on 4 June. Potential areas for 
cooperation between India and Malanje province were discussed in the meeting 
- including possible collaboration in sectors like Tourism, Healthcare, 
Agriculture and Cotton production. The Provincial Director for Agriculture and 
Livestock in Malanje - Mr. Carlos Chipoia, was also present during the meeting. 

 

   
 

   
 



 
 

   
 

 


